
ATTENTION 
 

RFP No. 2024-04 
CITY OF DORAL 

STRATEGIC COMMUNICATIONS PLAN  
 

 
 

NOTICE REJECTING ALL PROPOSALS 
At the August 14, 2024 City of Doral Council meeting, the City Council 

determined that rejecting all proposals and cancelling RFP 2024-04 is in the 
City’s best interest and directed the City Manager to reject all proposals.  

The City anticipates a new RFP will be issued for the project.  
 

  Should you have any questions, please contact procurement@cityofdoral.com.  
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